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REGANOSA INVITES FIVE HUNDRED STUDENTS TO CHEER UP THE RACING DE FERROL AT NEXT SATURDAY´S GAME


· This is about an initiative in response to the Club´s Administration Board, who has appealed to the “Orgullo Ferrolano” to fill the A Malata stadium

· Schools from Ferrolterra will have to request the tickets on blocks 



FERROL, May 3, 2016.

Five hundred students from Ferrolterra could cheer up the Racing de Ferrol during next Saturday’s game against Racing de Santander. This is an initiative from Reganosa that will give them the tickets. With this idea the company 
joins the call to “Orgullo Ferrolano" released yesterday by the club’s Administration Board.

Reganosa is the main sponsor of the Racing and is hoping the team can end the season moving up from category. The meeting between ferrolanos and cántabros is crucial to the ferronalos so they can keep the first place in the 2nd League B, the game will be held on Saturday at the A Malata stadium. 

The tickets will be distributed in blocks, public or private schools from Ferrol and other regions will have to request them. Schools that wish to get tickets for their students have to send an e-mail to Reganosa through the following address: comunicacion@reganosa.com indicating number of seats and a contact phone number. Once the tickets are given, the Racing de Ferrol will be responsible of tacking them to each school.

Reganosa understands that with this way of giving the tickets is answering a request from the Racing de Ferrol Administration Board, who has said before Saturday’s game “we need to feel all the Ferrolterra citizens’ support”. 
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